
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
The Issue:  
 

The shortage of leucovorin 10 mg/mL 
X 50 mL vials is now resolved. 
 

Practice Implications:  
 

All  conservation measures can be 
removed and staff can resume 
regular use and dosing. 

 
Thank you to NH staff and physicians 
for your patience during this 
shortage. 

 

Drug Shortage Resolved  
Leucovorin 10 mg/mL X 50 mL vials 

 

Date: September 13, 

2019 
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For the information of: 
physicians, nurses, pharmacists 
 
For further information please 
contact Medication Use 
Management Pharmacists: 
 
Jessica Brecknock (250-267-5940) 
and 
Ryan Doerksen (250-565-5956) 
 
OR 
mumpharmacist@ 
northernhealth.ca 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 


